
THE DIVERSITY, EQUITY, AND

INCLUSION COMMITTEE

AND
THE EMPLOYMENT LAW

SOCIETY

INVITE YOU TO

WALK THE WALK VIDEO

FOLLOWED BY 

TALK THE TALK DISCUSSION

SIGN UP USING THIS LINK

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2022

12:00 – 1:20 PM

Walk the Walk was prepared for
the American Bar Association. It is a
30-minute video in which actors

portray a diverse group of lawyers
working at the same law firm. 

We think you will find this
program both engaging

and a great way to connect
with your fellow students.
Please sign up now!

Many of the lawyers appear to be
well-intended, but consciously or

unconsciously they say and do a lot
of things that show a lack of

sensitivity to their colleagues or
reduce people to a stereotype.




It is an engaging video that
you will be eager to discuss

immediately after watching it.
That’s the “Talk the Talk” part

of the program. 



Students will watch the video in
small groups of about 10 to 15

people and then discuss it for 30
to 40 minutes. Keeping us in small
groups will allow everyone to

participate.




Students who sign up will be randomly 

assigned to a room in the Law Building.

and you will be notified 

which room to go to 

on Feb. 10

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C48ACA922AAFD0-walk
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C48ACA922AAFD0-walk

